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Marstone Garage 
The site that is now occupied by the vets was a garage for decades. Judging by the fuel prices (& these are per 
gallon) this photo was taken by Bob Warburton in the mid 1970’s. In 1973 (pre-fuel crisis 4 star was less than 
40p). Nowadays unleaded petrol is the equivalent of more than £6 per gallon. 

Totley Residents Update 
The first official activity after the committee meeting was the Jubilee tea dance. This was held in the Heatherfield 
club and was well attended. We had lots of help on the day and I would like to thank everyone who helped not only 
on the day but with planning, ticket distribution and publicity. We are planning to hold another event later in the 
year. We are seeking donations of china crockery, it doesn't have to match and it can be part sets etc. If you have 
anything you would like to donate please phone on 07709 780606.  
We are pleased to announce that we will again be sponsoring the Totley Music festival. The TRA have also planned 
an event that will take place on the evening of the 21st July. This is a family event of a barn dance and pie and pea 
supper (bring your own bottles). Tickets are available from local outlets- look for the posters or by calling 235 
1005. We really hope you will support the music festival and the barn dance. It promises to be a fun evening. 
On Sunday the 22nd July there will be a second Famers Market. This will start at 12pm. After the success of April's 
Market, July's promises to be bigger and better. There are more stalls planned and we have a programme of 
entertainment. This will be provided by the Sheffield Morris Dances and we are also inviting street buskers to 
perform. Please come along and support the market, we had some fantastic feedback from the first one and it 
proved very popular. 
In August we are hoping the activity Sheffield will be providing some kids fun and games in Green Oak Park, this is 
still in the planning stage and will be publicised as soon as we finalise the details. 
I hope you all have a fantastic summer and that the sun shines! If you find yourself with time to spare we always 
need volunteers to help with activities, both on the day and with planning. If you can offer any time no matter how 
limited please get in touch. My phone number is 07709 780606 and email kathrynhiggins_totley@hotmail.co.uk. 
Kathryn Higgins  
Chair TRA 
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Jubilee Tea Dance 
Having attended the Jubilee Tea Dance organised by 
Totley Residents Associated I would like to say a big 
thank you to Kathryn Higgins and her team of helpers, 
the food and entertainment was excellent and enjoyed 
by all. 
Mary Hanson 

 
I wish to thank the Totley Residents Association for 
the excellent afternoon tea dance at Heatherfield Club 
on 9 June to celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee.  The event 
was well run and food very good, having it on bone 
china tea set and cake stands added to the occasion, 
also the ability to sing along. 
Thank you for your hard work. 
Jean Barber. 

 
Saturday June 9th gave quite a number of people the 
opportunity to celebrate 60 years of our Queens reign, 
and a good time was had by all if the chatting, 
singing, and dancing was anything to go by. 
The chat was recalling 60 years or so in Totley and 
what changes had taken place, and what we liked and 
didn’t like now. 
The dancing brought back many memories for some, 
evenings spent cavorting at the City Hall, Locarno, 
and the Cutlers Hall were recalled, the creaking of 
knee joints and hip replacements was overshadowed 
by the proper music, not the thumperty thump we 
hear that purports to be music emanating at great 
volume from cars passing. 
We were entertained by Scott James who was in good 
voice giving us music by Englebert, Dean Martin, Cliff 
Richard, Neil Diamond and many more tunes from the 
big band era. 
We had tea in posh china cups (it always tastes 
better), tasty sandwiches and fancy cakes all served 
very efficiently by the volunteers. 
The celebrations concluded with a song composed by 
Bill Owen (Compo) entitled “I’m Lucky” which sums 
up the proceedings. We were all lucky to be there to 
enjoy the festivities. Many thanks must go to the TRA 
committee, and the many volunteers who gave us a 
splendid afternoons entertainment.            
Tom Steele 

South West Community Assembly 
The date of the next South West Community 
Assembly, to which all residents are invited, will be 
held on Thursday 19th July, at Abbeydale Sports Club, 
Abbeydale Road South, starting at 7pm. 
Roger Hart 
 

Bus route change 
proposals 

New bus consultation maps (Sheffield North & 
Sheffield South) available from SYPTE at Arundel Gate 
show proposed changes throughout the City. 
Consultation closes 14 July. They give details of new 
fare structures (some are cheaper) & combined use of 
tickets on different service providers as well as route 
changes. 
 Routes 97 & 98 show no change, with a 

"combined" frequency of 10 minutes. 
 Dore, will be proposed 70, a "new" service. 
 Bradway Route 25 revised route at Woodseats 
 25A Unchanged 
 53 Unchanged, but says it is Low Edges & not 

Bradway. 
 Route 505, from Tesco Park & Ride, goes to 

"Broomhill" but, we believe, serves the hospitals. 
Thanks to Alan Kewley for his research into this & the 
acquisition of a small number of maps from which I 
have précised these notes. 
Roger Hart 
Chairman, Ward Forum. 
 

Calling all Music Lovers...... 
The Programme for this year's Totley Music Festival 
appears in this issue of the Totley Independent on 
page 13. We're really hoping for loads of support for 
the events this year - we’ve got a really exciting week 
planned, so come along and enjoy some top-class 
entertainment. Organising the Festival this year has 
had its challenges! Funding for this type of local 
activity is scarce - almost non-existent - and we're 
really grateful to the Totley Residents Association and 
the Totley Independent for their financial support.  
With regard to venues, Totley doesn’t have many 
large performance spaces, and for various reasons 
we've not been able to produce events this year at the 
Fleur de Lys. Luckily, we have had the support of the 
Heatherfield Social Club, and we really hope that as 
many people who flocked to the Fleur will this year 
hasten to the Heatherfield! Working with the Club, the 
hall will look really good, and we’re even bringing in a 
full-size stage for the performances. It has the 
advantage of being a good, easily accessible venue, 
and the same goes for Totley All Saints Church Hall, 
where we’re holding the vocal harmony evening.  We 
hope to see you at as many events as you can attend 
– and bring your friends from far and wide! 
Phil and Sue 
 

PUZZLE CORNER 
Age in Years to Come 
This year both Ann and John have ages in years which 
are prime numbers. Next year John will be half as old 
again as Ann. Five years ago John was twice as old as 
Ann. Both their mothers are 40 this year. How old will 
Ann be when she is half her mother’s age?  
Don Ashford 
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PLEASE PLEASE HELP 
I am sure that you have heard that 'it never rains but 
what it pours'.  It isn't just the weather that is 
dampening our spirits we are in deep, deep trouble.  
One of our buses has blown it’s turbo charger, black 
smoke, had to be towed away, the Full Monty!! We 
have been without the bus for over 2 weeks now and 
although we have done our best to maintain 'service 
as usual' there are a few of you that have had to 
make alternative arrangements.  Please accept our 
sincere apologies. The news has not been good about 
available parts but as I write this article on 16th June 
the latest news is that the parts may be available 
early next week.  Needless to say as soon as the bus 
is available we will resume normal services. 
The help that we need is cash towards the repairs 
which are going to be just over £3,000.   I know how 
kind you our supporters out there have been in the 
past and most especially the recent past after the 
buses were vandalised during the Easter weekend.  
We are asking for your help again.  Any donation, no 
matter how small, will be greatly appreciated.  Thank 
you. 
On a brighter note we gratefully received just over 
£300 from the Cakes and Cuttings morning at the 
Church and this will start off our fund. 
I hope  you all enjoy the holiday season and that the 
sun shines on you. 
Felicity Revill 
Chairman 
 

CALLING NOTICE 
Bradway, Dore, Totley & Whirlow 

 

WARD FORUM 
 

2nd July 2012 
Totley Primary School, Sunnyvale Road 

7pm. 
AGENDA 
1  HGV preferred routes 
2  Update on 20 MPH zones 
3  Dog excreta (Enviro crime) 
4  Dore Station Park & Ride 
Two councillors & appropriate officers will be present. 
There will not be “any other business”, but, if time 
permits, information will be given on local bus 
services. The meeting will finish at 9pm. 
Roger Hart, Chairman  
roger@rogerhart.co.uk 
 

ATM Fraud 
A warning to be extra vigilant when getting money out 
of cash machines. There was an incident at the Totley 
Co-op ATM on 13th June when thieves stuck a plate 
across the money dispensing chute.  
This prevents the cash being dispensed and the 
customer believes the transaction has failed but in 
reality it is stuck to tape on the back of the plate.  
The intention being when the customer walks away 
the thief retrieves the plate and the cash. The plate is 
designed to match the surround of the real ATM so 
the customer is usually unaware. 
On this occasion the attempted theft was unsuccessful 
but the thieves went on to achieve the same fraud in 
Woodseats. 

 

Masterchef becomes 
Mellows! 

Exciting changes!!!  
First up... A massive thank you to all our customers 
for being a part of Masterchef Delicatessen over the 
last 3 years. 
On Friday 15th June we closed for one week, then re-
opened on Friday 22nd as MELLOWS 
Mellows is owned and run by our own lovely Emma 
Hayes & family.  
Lindy and the rest of the crew are still here. 
Meanwhile Matt is off to Neepsend for his shot at a 
restaurant & bar... THE BROOKLYN STEAK HOUSE! 
Opening mid-August. 
Love from all at Masterchef delicatessen 

 

Councillor Surgeries 
Liberal Democrats: 
2nd Monday in the month 6.00-7.00 p.m., Totley 
Library, Baslow Road and 2nd Saturday in the month 
from 10.30 a.m. to 12.00 noon, Dore Old School Hall, 
Savage Lane, Dore Contact details:  
Keith Hill 235 2289 Email: keith.hill@sheffield.gov.uk, 
Colin Ross 235 1948 Email: colin.ross@sheffield.gov.uk  
Joe Otten 230 3290 Email: joe.otten@sheffield.gov.uk 
 

Totley Independent Website:- 

www.totleyindependent.co.uk 
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